
INVITATION TO BID 
Tooele City 

90 North Main 
Tooele City, Utah  84074 

 
Notice is hereby given that TOOELE CITY CORPORATION (OWNER) will accept bids 
for the 2022 Vine Street Tree Removal Project. 
 

The Project consists of the removal and offsite disposal of 23 existing 
trees and includes removal / grinding of the tree stumps to a minimum 18" 
below existing grade. 

 
Separate sealed bids will be received by the OWNER in Room 227, of the Tooele City 
Municipal Offices located at 90 North Main, Tooele, Utah  84074 until 11:00 AM on 
Friday April 22, 2022, and then at said office publicly opened and read aloud. 
 
Project Specifications will be issued in digital format (PDF), and may be obtained by 
contacting Tooele City Parks, 90 North Main, Tooele, Utah 84074 beginning on 
Wednesday April 6, 2022 during office hours from 8:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. by calling 
(435) 843-2130, or by email at laurab@tooelecity.org.  All Bidders must register with the 
City in order to be considered for Award of Bid. 
 
All communication relative to the Project shall be directed to the Public Works Director 
prior to the opening of bids at: 
 

TOOELE CITY CORPORATION 
90 North Main 

Tooele, Utah 84074 
Telephone: (435) 843-2130 

Jamie Grandpre, Public Works Director 
email: jamieg@tooelecity.org 

 
The OWNER reserves the right to reject any or all bids; or to accept or reject the whole 
or any part of any bid; or to waive any informality or technicality in any bid in the best 
interest of the City.  Only bids giving a firm quotation properly signed will be accepted. 
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